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The construction industry has historically been composed of companies focused on one or more local or regional markets, with few companies working internationally. This is reflected in SIUE’s Department of Construction curriculum, which is focused primarily on the engineering and management concepts needed to build in an established market without international influences or differences. Increasingly, however, contractors (1) face international influences on local projects (e.g. materials and laborers from other countries); (2) focus increasingly on the global effects of facilities and the construction process; and (3) grow to new markets in other countries. These influences need to be formally reflected in the construction curriculum. This paper explores the possibility of adding a new course in International Construction to the curriculum of the department of construction at SIUE.  The course will investigate international and global influences on construction companies from corporate, project, and cultural perspectives. 

